Gil Lamb, Manager

June 18, 1958

Norman L. Maguire 1420 Columbia Drive NE Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Your letter of January 16, was just handed to me, and apparently it had not been answered. However, we certainly appreciate the letter acknowledging the reception of our station.

Our log for January 16 verifies the schedule you spoke of in your correspondence, and are very pleased with your receiving our station in Albuquerque.

Our frequency measurements are made at 5:05 a.m. on the fourth Friday of each month.

Thanking you again for your letter, we are,

Sincerely,

Gil Lamb, partner-manager

Radio Station KMUL

GL/js